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For Immediate Release: Saturday, May 16, 2020 
 
Cayuga County COVID-19 Situational Update as of 2:00pm 
 
New Cases – 1 new cases 
 

• A female in her 60’s, living outside the City 

Contact tracing has been complete 
 
Mandatory Quarantine/ Isolation 
19 in Mandatory Quarantine  
11 in Mandatory Isolation 
 
Hospitalized patients 
No hospitalized Cayuga County residents at this time. 
 
Confirmed Cases – total year to date 
There have been a total of 67 confirmed cases of COVID-19 in Cayuga County. 
 
Discharges- total year to date 
There have been 55 individuals discharged from Mandatory Isolation. 
 
Deaths  
One death related to COVID-19 in our county. 
                                            
Test Results Received –  
Number of test results received since testing began in early March – 1,864 as of today. 

• This information includes all testing of Cayuga County residents by physicians, healthcare 
facilities and licensed clinical laboratories.  

 
Results pending –  
As of today, we are awaiting the results of 263 tests that were performed on Cayuga County 
residents by the Cayuga County Health Department, physicians, health care facilities and licensed 
clinical laboratories. 
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Additional Information - Regardless of what the future holds, it is important that residents 
continue to practice social distancing, wear a face mask when in public and use proper hand 
hygiene to minimize the spread of COVID19. 
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